
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives Bafil Talabani, affirms resolving Erbil-Federal
Government’s outstanding issues by dialogue and concession for Iraq’s

principle

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, received the head of the Patriotic

Union of Kurdistan, Mr. Bafil Talabani, and his accompanying delegation on 29/3/2023, and

thanked them for expressing condolences on the departure of the scholar Sayyid Sadiq Al-Hakeem

“May his soul rest in peace”. His Eminence recalled the interrelationship in pivotal important

positions in combating terrorism and dictatorship and building the new political order.

H.E.  affirmed  the  importance  of  communication  between  the  political  powers  to  resolve

outstanding issues. Dialogue, preservation of everyone’s interest, and adopting a rights and

duties equation are sufficient to resolve the outstanding issues between Erbil and the Federal

Government in Baghdad.

H.E. called for the importance of the budget and enabling institutions to implement their

service and development programs, in addition to reiterating his support for any step that will

contribute to enhancing living and service reality for citizens.


